Safeguarding - Child Protection

Designated Safeguarding Leads

Mrs Jayne Davies Mrs Sw Jones

Everyone has an individual LEGAL DUTY to refer child protection concerns
to the designated safeguarding leads.

If you are the one chosen to make a disclosure to:

e Make time, listen and accept what they say — try not to appear
shocked or disbelieving, even if you feel like it. The disclosure should
not need to be repeated to avoid further distress.

Don’t offer an opinion or dismiss what they are saying.

Do not collude or promise confidentiality.

Do not investigate or ask any leading questions — record the
disclosure in their own words including dates/times/places — who,
when, where?

Explain your responsibility and pass it on personally to the
designated safeguarding leads.

The disclosure should be recorded on the ‘Safeguard my school’
online system as soon as possible.

Remember if a child is in need of care and support, pass it on today
to the designated officers.

Governor with responsibility: Dr Max Gibbs

Chair of Governors: Mrs Sam Jones

Denbighshire Safeguarding Officer: Wayne Wheatley 01824
708153/07500123965 wayne.wheatley@denbighshire.gov.uk
Children’s services: 01824 712200 cfsgateway@denbighshire.gov.uk




